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The Central Coast Regional Water Quality Control Board issued a letter today expressing 
confidence in water quality protections provided by the Montecito Sanitary District’s 
wastewater treatment plant. The Central Coast Water Board’s executive officer, John 
Robertson, said, “the District is appropriately funded and capitalized, has a dedicated, 
professional, and capable staff, and operates the wastewater plant in conformance with all 
state and federal water quality requirements with no negative effects on beach water quality.” 

Mischaracterizations and inaccuracies contained in political campaign material and reported in 
local media compelled us to issue this letter clarifying our position. 

View the letter at the Central Coast Water Board’s webpage 

https://www.waterboards.ca.gov/centralcoast/

